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Desantis, Matthew (DOP)

From: Ginger Archer <mandm6538@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 12:50 PM
To: Desantis, Matthew (DOP)
Subject: In regards to road that goes nowhere in dundalk

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.   
Reminder:  DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the 
content is safe.  Report any suspicious activities using the Report Phishing Email Button, or by emailing to 
Phishing@baltimorecity.gov 

My name is Virginia Archer I reside at 6538 Riverview Ave Dundalk Md 21222 ..My street has trucking company across 
from us where the road that needs to be finished needs to go thru that area and remove trucking company. We live in 
residential area and have no reason have trucks on all night and lights blaring in our windows and alot of men yelling all 
time . Also the men from Port using our street as racetrack especially lunch and dinner time..They park on our street and 
take all parkinh spaces and even seen men removing clothing by there car with children on this block.We need the road 
to nowhere to be somewhere the traffic can use instead our almost one lane street ..Please help our street get peace 
back from all traffic thank you.. 
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